
Wake boats are causing environmental damage to shorelines, releasing fine sediments into the near shore fish habitat, and 
endangering other recreational users on the river. There is absolutely no reason to support this damaging activity on Oregon’s public 
waters. Please support SB 857. 
Thank You 
Carolyn and Wayne Stewart 


